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Announcement 

New wireless presentation Mice 
located in conference rooms 

 

Brought to you by  

Adim Premani  
- one of the Student 

Techs in MT-111 

 

We have recently acquired new presentation mice for Conference Rooms 605, 634, and 
646. 
(Note: You will still be able to use existing mice; old presentation remotes have been 
removed from the conference rooms.) 
 
These mice have many capabilities including wireless mouse control, volume up/down, 
laser pointer, and more!  
 
Located near these new presentation mice in the conference rooms is a diagram overview 
of all the functions and capabilities. 

 

Was this helpful?   Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week?   Do you have any other comments? 
Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmc.edu 

To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/totw 
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